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Thursday, 22 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Red Squirrel visit to Home Farm 

 

To enhance and extend their work on plants and animals and especially bees, we have arranged for 

Red Squirrel Class to visit Home Farm, Attingham.  On Thursday 19th June, we shall be travelling 

to Attingham, where the children will see the farm buildings, animals and bees.  We will travel by 

coach, leaving school soon after 9am and return by the end of the school day.  

The children will need to wear their school uniform, with wellies and bring a packed lunch.  Lunches 

may be ordered from the school kitchen.  These must be ordered by Friday 6th June.  Please 

complete the online form at https://forms.gle/4WNdHuTrtSqKdyVN7.  

The visit and coach costs will cost £375.  We are very grateful to FOCS for supporting the cost 

of the coach (50%).  We are therefore asking for a donation of £12 per child.  Whilst this is 

voluntary, the visit may not be able to go ahead if enough monies are not received. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sallie Watts 

Mrs S. Watts 

Assistant Headteacher 
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